
 
 

 A limited of supply of free gun locks will be made available at the Health 
Department, while supplies last.      
                                                                                                                                 

 Harnett County Health Department  
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Blvd Lillington  

910-893-7550 or www.harnett.org/health  
 
 

 
 
Sponsored by: The Health Department along with the Child Fatality Prevention Team in 
collaboration with the Harnett County Sheriff’s Office and the Partnership for Children  

80% of unintentional firearm deaths of 

children under age 15 occur in the 

home.   
  

Hiding a gun in a closet, in a drawer, 
under the bed or similar location is not 

safe storage. 

  
Parents can protect their children by making 

sure guns are stored, locked, unloaded and 

not accessible to children 
 

 

ASK Day reminds parents about the 

importance of asking if there are guns in the 

homes where their children play. 

 

National ASK Day is June 21 
 

Free Gun Safety Lock 


